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Welcome to Week 9 Everyone. It has been a busy week 
at school as we organise all of our students to start 
working with online learning platforms. I can not thank 
our staff enough for the tremendous amount of 
professional learning they have done this week to up 
skill themselves and their students for this new way of 
learning. Our priority has been to reduce anxiety for 
our students and to keep the focus on their learning. 
We are trialling a Business As Usual model where we 
have tried to adapt what we do in the classroom to an 
online system. We also have organised packages of 
learning the students who don’t have access to WiFi. 
Most of our learning uses both forms. Our students are 
welcome to borrow their school laptop to help with the 
online learning. If you are keeping your child at home 
please come and collect a laptop and their package.  
 
Whilst the Premier has said that schools are open until 
the holidays she has also encouraged families to keep 
their children at home. This is to limit our interactions. 
We all need to do our part to stop the virus spreading. 
If you need to send your child to school we are open. 
 
We will use Facebook to keep you up to date. Just 
please remember our social media policy. If you have 
any questions or concerns please contact the school 
directly. Teachers will be on hand to help you navigate 
the online learning and to answer your questions. 
 
 
Since the Wagga Wagga High School’s Parent 
Information Night was cancelled they have sent out 
a video for our parents to watch. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KGFcF_qT4e0 
 
A lot of our upcoming events at this point in time have 
been cancelled or postponed. 
 
Kirrilee Post, Principal 
 

Check us out online: 

www.tarcutta-p.schools@det.nsw.edu.au 
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Return to School  
 

Gymnastics Payment—$55 

 

Reminders 

Mobile Library will not be operating this 

Friday. Please feel free to drop the 

books off at school and we will keep 

them safe for you so they don’t get lost. 

 

Easter Raffle is cancelled. Please either 

return the money to the people who 

have purchased tickets or drop it at 

school. 

Please return all unsold tickets to 

school. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KGFcF_qT4e0

